
Weekly Newsletter Email  

Friday February 7, 2020 

Hello Meadowbrook families, 
 

Happy Friday to you.  

We have had a good week here at school. Thank you to Mrs. Masciello for continuing to 

support Meadowbrook as our Vice Principal. We are looking forward to Mrs. May’s 

return on a gradual basis. 

Students have been busily engaged in their studies. February is internationally 

recognized and Black History Month. Our students are learning and celebrating the rich 

cultural contributions of Black Canadians who have helped to create the wonderful 

country we live in today. Did you know that Mathieu Da Costa,a navigator and 

interpreter, supported the early explorers and his impact dates back to the early 1600s? 

You can find out more at https://www.canada.ca/en/canadian-heritage/campaigns/black-history-

month.html  

Many students are looking forward to graduating from elementary and high school this 

spring. Maple High School hosts an event to support students with the outfits they might 

need at no cost. If you have any items you could donate to this event, please see the 

attached flyer for information. If you have a child who is graduating and you would like 

them to be able to access this wonderful support service, please let us know in the 

office or let the teacher know. We must register students in March. 

In our ongoing commitment to supporting a healthy environment, we remind all of our 

families that our parking lot is a No Idle Zone. To add to this information, we want you 

to know that the exhaust smell comes into our school where children are working. 

Please turn off your engine whenever your car is parked or stopped in our parking lot. 

We are excited to introduce, with the support of Family Services of York Region, a 

“Coffee and Conversation” Group for parents and caregivers starting February 26. We 

invite parents and caregivers to come out and meet new parents and join the weekly 

conversation about parenting, self-care, and how to help your child succeed! Childcare 

will be provided. See the flyer below. All are welcome. Please let us know if translation 

services would be helpful. 

Meadowbrook is in need of shoes for indoor purposes. We are looking for shoes of any 

size and in good condition. If you have any that your children have outgrown or no 

longer wear donations would be greatly appreciated. Donations can be dropped off in 

the office. We thank you for your help.  
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Next Week Events  

 Mon Feb 10    Day 4  Valentine Cookie Sales           

 Tues Feb 11   Day 5  Valentine Cookie Sales 

Girls Inc (3 – 5:30 pm) 

 Wed Feb 12  Day 1  Pizza Lunch  
Valentine Cookie Sales 
 

 Thurs Feb 13  Day 2  Girls Inc (3 – 5:30 pm) 
Ontario Early Years 9 – 11 am 
Zuccas Hot Lunch Day 
Valentine Cookie Sales 
 

 Friday Feb 14 Day 3  Spirit Day (Red, White and Pink Day) 
Valentine Cookie Sales 

  
  

Upcoming Events: Important Dates to mark in your calendar 
 

 February 17 – Family Day (holiday) 

 February 20 – Lions Club books (rescheduled from Feb 6) 

 February 25 – Grade 8 Grad photos 

 February 26 -  Coffee and Conversation Group for parents and caregivers (8:45 – 

10:30) 

 March 12 – Crime Stoppers (Jr/Int) 

 March 16 – 20 – March Break (No Classes) 

 

Principal, Meadowbrook Public School | York Region District School Board 

Email: Lorraine.Doran@yrdsb.ca  & Jennifer.May@yrdsb.ca 

Office:  (905) 895-3081  @meadowbrook_ps 
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